
17/08/2021 

MRS Lesley Garrett 
25 Palm Beach RD 
PALM BEACH NSW 2108 
lesleyg8@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

This development application should be denied in my opinion as it is too massive and brutal for 
the sight; would remove beautiful remnants of native vegetation (as per the images submitted 
as part of the DA) and with that wildlife indigenous to the area; cause traffic mayhem during 
construction and for decades into the future as the owners attempted to enter or leave the 
property onto the narrow roadway which is the central thoroughfare for all traffic heading north 
or south and likely cause erosion on a very steep slope renowned for slippage. In an area 
famed for its beauty, why would anyone seek to lessen that beauty by wrecking any part of it?
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